Letter of Intent

CFB Esquimalt, license number 123386, would like to adjust its terms and conditions to include
the recently arrived HMCS Max Bernays to its fleet of ships that fall within the license. This will
increase the total number of ships on the license from 13 to 14.

Thank you,
Kodi Gibson

Deputy Manager, PSP
250-363-3144



